
8th Grade Parent Night at 

Bearden High School 

Come learn more about what to expect next year for your 

rising Freshman 

Tuesday, March 5, 2019 

5:30-8:00pm 

Timeline for the evening 

 5:30 Doors open and parents can visit the tables set up 

by various clubs, sports and classes. 

 6:00 Informational meeting in the Auditorium 

 7:00 Parents can continue visiting tables and look 

around the school & meet teachers until ~ 8:00pm. 

 

The BHS school store will also be open for you to start 

purchasing BHS gear for your family. 

  



 


